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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL

Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan


14th November 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

We are writing to inform you about a staffing change which is in place.  

Miss Linforth has unfortunately now left us and will not be returning to Grove.  Her class will continue to be taught by Miss Laing for the remainder of this Academic year.  Miss Laing has recently joined our Academy but has a great deal of experience and expertise which she brings to Grove and we are confident that she will do a fantastic job.  The rest of the Year 5 team remains the same, so there are many familiar faces for pupils.  
Mr Woods will continue to oversee the year group in his role as Year 5 leader which will also support continuity for the children.
Can I reassure you that we never make staffing changes to classes unless absolutely necessary, nor without a great deal of thought, but unfortunately there are always unforeseen circumstances which arise in school which require such changes. Do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Year 5 team if you have any further queries. Many thanks for your anticipated support in this matter.

May we wish Miss Linforth all the best in her future ventures.

Yours faithfully
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Mrs S Carrigan

Academy Principal
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